
 

Dear TEA member, 
 
YOUR CALLS AND CONTACTS TO LEGISLATORS WORKED! 
 
Thanks to you, an amendment passed both TN House and Senate late Wednesday ensuring NO 
ADVERSE ACTION can be taken using TVAAS data for teachers. It covers all laws, rules and 
policies!  
 
The amended legislation is headed to the governor's desk. 
 
TEA will be watching this like a hawk, and working with members to see the intent of the 
General Assembly is followed. 
 
TEA legal will make sure TVAAS data can't be used against teachers in any way, unless it benefits 
a teacher.  
 
PLEASE TELL EVERY COLLEAGUE WHO IS NOT A MEMBER: 
Only because of the work of TEA and members united across the state, Tennessee teachers 
will be held harmless of failed TNReady test data. 
 
The work continues and we need every teacher to be a member! 

http://click.email.nea.org/?qs=b0547451c192807d449845d18fdc4ca10571d20d6b15ad2cd6b95d6be882d509e70098b932e622dc80511f25fff827e8772697d6d042eb79


TEA IS THE STRONGEST VOICE FOR STUDENTS AND EDUCATORS! 
 

 


